
From: Suzanne Turner <sturner@ctsolutionsfl.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 9:55 AM 
To: Madani, Mo <Mo.Madani@myfloridalicense.com> 
Cc: Timothy Hunt <thunt@ctsolutionsfl.com> 
Subject: Withdraw request for Petition For Declaratory Statement - FBC 112.1 

 
 

[NOTICE] This message comes from a system outside of DBPR. Please exercise 
caution when clicking on links and/or providing sensitive information. If you have 
concerns, please contact your Knowledge Champion or the DBPR Helpdesk. 

 
  
Good Morning Mr. Madani, 
 
At this time, we want to formally withdraw our Dec Statement that was emailed by Timothy 
Hunt on 8/21/25 regarding FBC 112.1.  
 
Some new information was brought to our attention late last week that caused a conflict of 
interest with our legal representative. We need time to digest and secure council. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Kind regards, 
Suzanne Turner  
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